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   April 3, 2022 

 

The regular monthly meeting of local 45 took place on the above date at the DAR House in 

Bethlehem Pa all officers and board members were present. 

Upon motion of Danner and Williams the following were accepted into membership: Richard 

Sosinsky, Sean Kennedy, Debra Moody, Evelyn Estava, Richard Doll, Arthur Cook, Sandra 

Leonard, Scott Altemouse, Bryan Gerhab, David Eck, and David Sendif. 

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved upon motion of Williams and Heiney 

Bills in the amount of $10,827.90 were ordered paid upon motion of Williams and Rohal 

The treasurer's report was accepted upon motion of Williams and Reisteter 

the Business reported work dues collections of $2,268.77 

Michelle Richmond gave a report on the progress of the orientation committee.  She made 

several suggestions including possible in person meetings with new members and in lieu of that 

zoom meetings. More to come 

The Scholarship committee chair Johanna Reisteter reported the due date for applications is May 

2. 

Cascioli reported on our yearly MPTF allocation which is $21,202.00 plus seven senior center 

projects at $200.00/per. 

President Yale reported the NEP has asked permission to make promotional videos which has 

been okayed my National now the members of the orchestra must approve of it.  

A question regarding bands performing concerts at the Rose Garden in Bethlehem came up.  The 

question was would the city allow a band to fund their own concert?  Jody Evans the parks 

director will be contacted. 

The meeting adjourned at 10:00 A:M upon motion of Danner and Williams  

 

       Respectfully  Submitted,  

       Matthew Cascioli Secy. 
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